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Issue Date: March 23rd, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform of a process change on finished good(s) you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

                            
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Marian Fernanda Corrales 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• Littelfuse will be implementing a 100% automated process assembly for the following LF part 
numbers: 

- 01530007Z 
- 01530008Z 
- 01530009Z 

• This change will take effect in Q3 2023. 

• No action is required from you; there will be no change in fit, form, or function of these parts. 

• Littelfuse will move to an automated line process to be able to automate inspection and 
accommodate additional volumes. 


